
Elmhurst Christian Reformed Church Privacy Policy

Your privacy is important to us. To better protect your privacy, we provide this notice
explaining our online information practices and the choices you can make about the
way your information is collected and used.

You can register with our website if you would like to receive information about our
church and its ministries. Information you submit on our website will be used to
respond to your request via email or mail if you request information directly, fill out a
registration form, or request our church’s e-newsletter. Addresses used for inquiries,
registrations, or to receive mail or email, are not used for any other purpose and shall
not be intentionally disclosed to outside parties.

Elmhurst Christian Reformed Church will never use or share the personally identifiable
information provided to us online in ways unrelated to the ones described above without
also providing you an opportunity to opt-out or otherwise prohibit such unrelated uses.

Note: MY ECRC Online Community users, please see the MY ECRC Online Community
Guidelines for privacy and usage policies.

Should you have other questions or concerns about these privacy policies, please call
us at 630-600-5100 or send an email.

mailto:communications@elmhurstcrc.org

